

NEWSLETTER

Term 4: Week 3 2022

office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk

www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk

This Week—Achievements



House Points Winners this

week AMBER



Congratulations to Celeste on her swimming award and to Rupert who was nominated for Child of Britain Inspirational Award for his sportsmanship.

Bake Sale: Thank you for your truly amazing and generous support for the Bake Sale in aid of the Ukrainian Humanitarian Appeal. A fantastic £586.20 was raised through the sale of cakes, biscuits, stationery, sweets and cola drinks. All funds raised will go to the Disasters Emergency Committee.

This adds to the £510 currently raised on the school's JustGiving page. Thank you so much.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/st-john-s-meads-ce-primary1?newPage=True

Thank you to our parents and carers, the School Council members and Y6 who helped with setting up the hall after we had a quick change of venue due to the weather! Photos on the 3rd page of this newsletter



Rainbow Awards:

Reception: Demi Jade Richardson

Year 1: Manja Lumasoc

Year 2: William Lawrence

Year 3: Edward King-Spooner

Year 4: Alessio Maciboba Bisco

Year 5: Flora Palmer

Year 6: Aliya Hassini

Upcoming dates

https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/comingevents

Parent Consultations

Tuesday 29th March 15.40 to 18.00 Thursday 31st March 15.40 to 18.00

Sign up sheets will be displayed on boards outside in the playground and entrances from Monday 21st March.

Thursday 31st March: Easter Bonnet Parade **Friday 1st April:** 2.30pm Easter Service at St John's Church:

Please note there is no Late Birds after the service and school will be closed for the Easter Holiday at 3.30pm.

Easter Holiday

Tuesday 19th April—School Open

Tuesday 26th April 9:00-10:30

CLASS+ will run a Coffee and Chat session focussed on supporting Autistic children. More information nearer the time.

Friday 27th May— Class Photos and whole school photo for HM Queen Platinum Jubilee

This week in pictures















Year 3 took part in a PE morning at the University of Brighton on Wednesday. They had an amazing time. Danced to Aladdin and learnt new skills in PE activities. The students were impressed by how engaged Y3 were and at their enthusiasm for all the activities.

Ukrainian Humanitarian Appeal

The Bake Sale













Thank you to our school community, neighbours and friends for donations of warm coats, blankets, nappies, medical supplies and much more. The trucks leaving to deliver to Poland were full by Monday evening this week.



Year 5—First Aiders

Year 5 have been learning a bit of first aid in our PSHE lessons. We know to apply pressure if we have a cut, and how to put someone into the recovery position. We also learnt about checking for danger, shouting for help, checking breathing and calling 999. Can you spot these in the photos?



NOTICES







